
Information Item 
 

Date: January 14, 2020 

To: Mayor, Mayor Pro Tempore, and Members of the City Council 

From: 
Damon Dequenne, Assistant City Manager 

Robert Prestwood, City Engineer 

Subject: 
    

Information on 5G Deployment Inside the City Limits of Winston-Salem 
 

Strategic Focus Area: Quality Transportation  

Strategic Objective: No 

Strategic Plan Action Item: No 

Key Work Item: No 

 

Staff will provide information for the deployment of small cell nodes throughout the City of 

Winston-Salem.  These nodes will support a 5G network proposed by companies such as AT&T 

and Verizon.    

 


